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Angela Charles

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Friday, May 01, 2015 2:55 PM
To: Leslie Ames
Subject: RE: 

We will make that change!  Thank you! 
 
Dorothy 
 
From: Leslie Ames  
Sent: Friday, May 01, 2015 2:50 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE:  
 
It would great if the comments could be placed in the consumer correspondence instead. Thank you for your help. 
 
Leslie 
 
From: Dorothy Menasco  
Sent: Friday, May 01, 2015 2:44 PM 
To: Leslie Ames 
Subject: RE:  
 
Thank you for the confirmation, Leslie.  With that being said, would you prefer that their comments 
be placed in consumer correspondence instead, or is correspondence for parties and interested 
persons still okay? 
 
Dorothy 
 
From: Leslie Ames  
Sent: Friday, May 01, 2015 2:40 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE:  
 
Dorothy,  
 
At this time I have not received any request from SACE or Sierra Club to be listed at interested parties.  
 
Thank you.  
 
Leslie  
 
From: Dorothy Menasco  
Sent: Friday, May 01, 2015 12:19 PM 
To: Leslie Ames 
Cc: Robert Graves 
Subject:  
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Good morning, Leslie,  
 
The attached document was e-filed for Docket 150049.  Neither Sierra Club nor SACE are parties of 
record or interested persons in this docket.  We will be placing the document in correspondence for 
parties and interested persons, however, since it is addressed to Chairman Graham, and 
Commissioners Brisé, Edgar, Brown, and Patronis, I wanted to give you the heads-up that it was 
there.  If either of these entities should be placed in the parties list as interested persons, please 
provide contact information for same (it isn’t included on the attached correspondence).  Give me a 
call if you have any questions. 
 
Dorothy 




